Vicky Marvin

From: Natalie DayP
Sent: 13 February 2006 13:48

To: Alana Miller

Subject: Appraisal Consultation

Dear Ms.Miller,

Re: Interferon alfa and ribavirin for the treatment of mild chronic
hepatitis C - part review of existing guidance no.75

In response to Dr.Longson's letter, my responses are as follows:

i) Yes, I agree that all of the relevant evidence has been taken into account

ii) Yes, I agree that the summaries of clinical and cost effectiveness are reasonable
interpretations of the evidence and that the preliminary views on the resource impact
and implications for the NHS are appropriate

iii) Yes, I agree that the provisional recommendations of the Appraisal Committee are
sound and constitute a suitable basis for the preparation of guidance to the NHS

Yours sincerely,

Professor Roger Williams

Professor Roger Williams, CBE

Director,

The UCL Institute of Hepatology (Bloomsbury Campus),
69 - 75 Chenies Mews, London WClE 6HX
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